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MAY NEWSLETTER / CYLCHLYTHYR MIS MAI 2017 

 
Annwyl Gyfeillion – Dear Friends, 
 
We enjoyed being entertained by ‘Song Cycle’ at our April meeting, and it was a pleasure to welcome them back again. We also 
celebrated Stuart Robert’s 80th birthday at this meeting with some wine and cake. It was also good to welcome some new faces. 
Our charity event ‘Lunch at the Browns’ was a great success, with a lovely lunch and great atmosphere enjoyed by all who 
attended. We raised £400 for charity. A very special ‘Thank You’ to David and Edith Brown for hosting this event at their home. 
Details of the next monthly meeting and other events are listed below: 
 

 ‘Ar Eich Cais’- your choice of music with Mike Price 
 Thursday, 25th May 2017 at Chelmsford Cathedral Chapter House at 7pm for a 7.30pm start. 

Another musical feast chosen by our members. 
Refreshments and raffle prizes – Pauline Lewins, Yvonne Blackwood and Ann Hunt 

 
WELSH CLASSES – The next classes will be held on Monday, 8th and 22nd May 2017 at Radley Green Farm at 2.00pm.   
Please ask for more details if you are interested in joining the Welsh classes. 
 

 Annual Concert at Chelmsford Cathedral on Saturday, 10th June 2017 
This concert will feature the North Wales Male Voice Choir and soloists. Tickets priced at £16 are now available from Arthur 

Williams on 01621 778711 and Eddie Alcock on 01245 603448. We have 500 tickets to sell for this popular event. It will require 
a big effort by all of our members to ensure that we have another full house. Encourage your family and friends to come to this 
outstanding concert. Each society member should try and sell at least two tickets, to make this a successful event. If not 
enough tickets are sold, the future of our annual concert will be in jeopardy. Please contact the ticket sellers if you would 

like any more information. 
 
VISIT TO ANGLESEY SEPTEMBER 17th- 20th, 2017 – There are still some spaces available if you would be interested in joining 
this trip. The cost of the trip is £340 per person with a £30 single supplement. The full balance of the trip to be paid in June. 
Please contact Arthur & Carys Williams on 01621 778711 ASAP, as they will need to confirm numbers with the hotel to confirm 
the booking. 
 
SUMMER SERVICE, Little Baddow URC on Sunday, 4th June 2017 at 10.30am. We shall be returning to Little Baddow URC 
for this special service. I hope that many of you will make an effort to join us. Refreshments will be served after the service. 
 
MORNING COFFEE IN THE COUNTRY on Wednesday, 7th June 2017 at 10.30am hosted by Carys & Arthur Williams at their 
home – 3 Engelfields, South Street, Tillingham CM0 7AT. Telephone- 01621 778711. Raffle prizes will be most appreciated. 
 
SUMMER CELEBRATION on Saturday, 24th June 2017 at 3pm. This event will take place at Radley Green Farm. Please come 
and join us for a delightful ‘Afternoon Tea’. Tickets are £5 each and will be sold at our next monthly event, or can also be 
purchased on the day. Come along with your family and friends. 
  
SOCIETY NEWS 

• Frank Hatch sadly passed away recently in North Wales. Frank was one of our new members and joined our society last 
year. We send our sympathy to his family. 

• Best Wishes to Maureen Byatt, June Jones, Margot Williams and Cynthia Styles who have all been unwell recently. 
• Happy Birthday to Stuart Roberts, David Brown and John Williams who all recently celebrated some very special 

Birthdays. 
 

Cofion Cynnes, 
Gwenno Pope 


